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El Paso Municipal Court Reschedules Hearings 
EL PASO, Texas – The City of El Paso Municipal Court will be rescheduling all 
regular trial hearings held at 810 E. Overland on Thursday, May 11 to 
Wednesday, May 17, to allow police officers the opportunity to support the 
migrant crisis. 
The Municipal Court’s regular trial hearings require police officers be present at 
the court to provide their testimony; however, due to the ongoing migrant surge 
and the lifting of Title 42, the court will reschedule hearings to allow police to 
opportunity to focus on the national migrant crises. 
Municipal Court will mail new court date hearings. All other hearings held at 
810 E. Overland, or 9600 Dyer will still be held as scheduled. 
The public can verify if they are scheduled for a regular trial by referring to their 
mailed court notice or by contacting the El Paso Municipal Court at (915) 212-
0215 or though chat at elpasotexas.gov/municipal-courts 
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